
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 14th Floor 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
 
July 28, 2020 
 
Mr. Casey Decker 
Aftermath Services, LLC 
75 Executive Drive, Suite 200 
Aurora, IL 60504 
 
RE: Permit-By-Rule for a Transfer Facility 

Aftermath Services, LLC – TRF190001572 
 
Dear Mr. Decker: 
 
This letter will serve as official notice that the Department of Environment and Conservation (TDEC), 
Division of Solid Waste Management (DSWM), has approved your Permit-By-Rule for the referenced 
transfer facility, located in Davidson County at 195 Omohundro Place, Nashville, Tennessee, 37210 
(latitude 36.157 / longitude -86.739) for the transfer of regulated medical waste.  This facility shall be 
deemed to have a Permit-By-Rule, provided the criteria of Rule 0400-11-01-.02(2)(a)5 of Tennessee's 
Solid Waste Processing and Disposal Regulations are met, including the permit conditions as submitted 
with your application.  It is our understanding that no processing of waste takes place at the transfer 
facility.  Additionally, this letter also serves as approval for this facility to accept medical waste that is 
special waste. 
 
With the issuance of this permit, there is an annual maintenance fee required [pursuant to Tennessee Rule 
0400-11-01-.07(3)] for this transfer station.  This year’s fee has been prorated for the period covering July 
31, 2021 through June 30, 2021 (334 days).  Your prorated fee in the amount of $1,372.60 is based on the 
annual fee of $1,500.00 dollars for a transfer station.  You will receive an annual maintenance fee invoice 
from the TDEC Division of Fiscal Services that will indicate that the Aftermath Services, LLC owes 
$1,372.60. 
 
The registration number for this facility is TRF190001572.  This number should be used on all reports, 
correspondence, and fee submittals to TDEC regarding this facility. 
 
If you have questions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact Jeremy Hooper of this office by 
email at jeremy.hooper@tn.gov or call 615-532-0072. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Hughey, CHMM 
Director 
 
cc: Mike Horsley, DSWM, Nashville Environmental Field Office 

Daisy Crary, DSWM Central Files/Nashville Central Office 
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